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Cypress Semiconductor Corporation – An Infineon Technologies Company 

198 Champion Court, San Jose, CA  95134. Tel: (408) 943-2600 

 
 

PRODUCT INFORMATION NOTIFICATION 
 
 

PIN: PIN210804A   Date: June 08, 2021 
 
 
Subject: Addendum to PIN210804 - Removal of Cypress Logo on Shipping Boxes 
 

  
  
  
 
Change Type: Minor 
 
Description of Change: 
The purpose of this addendum is to update the implementation date of the removal of Cypress 
logo from shipping boxes. Due to current inventory at the warehouse, the implementation date 
has been changed from April 2021 to December 2021. It is possible to receive boxes with or 
without the Cypress logo during the transition period prior to the implementation date. 
 
Previous communication: 
Cypress announces the removal of the Cypress logo and any trademark statements on the 
shipping boxes. This is to align Cypress shipping boxes with the current Infineon packaging 
standards. In addition, the removal of the Cypress logo provides additional security during 
shipment. There are no changes to ordering part numbers. Product datasheets remain the same 
and can be downloaded from the Cypress website (www.cypress.com).  
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Benefit of Change:  
This qualification is part of Cypress’s packaging alignment with Infineon. 
 
Part Numbers Affected:  
All part numbers are affected. 
 
Approximate Implementation Date:  

This change will be implemented in December 2021. It is possible to receive boxes with or 
without the Cypress logo during the transition period prior to the implementation date. 
 
Method of Identification:  
Cypress maintains traceability of product to wafer level, including wafer fabrication location, 
through the lot number marked on the package. 
 
Response Required: 
This is an information only announcement. No response is required. 
 
For additional information regarding this change, contact your local sales representative or 
contact the PCN Administrator at pcn_adm@cypress.com. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cypress PCN Administration 
 
 
 

 
On 16 April 2020, Infineon Technologies acquired Cypress.  
We are now in the process of merging and consolidating our tools and processes for PCN, Information 
Notes, Errata and Product Discontinuance. 
For further details, please visit our website: 
https://www.infineon.com/cms/en/about-infineon/company/cypress-acquisition/  
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